Royal Thai Consulate General, Osaka
4th Floor, Bangkok Bank Bldg.,

1-9-16 Kyutaro-machi, Chuo-ku,

Osaka 541-0056

ANNOUNCEMENT
Subject: Important Thailand’s e-Visa information

Effective from 1 January 2025, 9.30 hrs. (UTC+9), applicants who are
currently in Kansai and Shikoku and wish to apply for a Thai visa must apply and
submit his/her application through the new online e-Visa platform at
http://www.thaievisa.go.th/. (click here)

Applicants will no longer submit a passport and original supporting
documents in person at the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Osaka.

After the e-Visa application has been approved, a confirmation email will be
sent to the applicant. The applicant may be requested to present a copy of the
confirmation email to the airline at the port of departure and to Thai immigration
officials in Thailand.

The last day for accepting in-person visa applications (on-site) at the
Royal Thai Consulate-General in Osaka is Tuesday, 24 December 2024.
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